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Upcoming Events

Mar. 31 - Report cards sent home

Apr. 1 - Maundy Thursday Service - 7:00 pm

Apr. 2 - Good Friday Service - 1:00 pm

Apr. 5 - NO SCHOOL                                                                   

Apr. 7 -  Lutheran Pioneers  at Zion 5:45 - 7:30pm

Apr. 11 - CEA Meeting

April Birthdays

April 2 - Joshua Mauritz

April 26 - Nora McClain

Report Cards

Report cards for the third quarter are being sent home today, Wednesday, March 31.

Hot Lunch

There will be no hot lunch this Friday. Please make sure to send a packed lunch to

school with your child.



Good Friday

Students will be dismissed at 12:40 this Friday, April 2 so they may go with their parents

to the Good Friday church service which begins at 1:00 pm. We ask that parents please

come to the school first to pick up your children and their belongings by 12:40. Buses

will bring the children to school that morning, but will not run in the afternoon. Parents

will take their children home after the church service. The children’s recording of their

song “The Lamb” will be shown at this service.

Seroogy Candy Bar Sale

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who participated in the Seroogy candy bar sale the

past two months. It was a HUGE success as we were able to raise well over $2,500!!

This particular fundraiser was held in place of our yearly Family Entertainment Night

which we were unable to hold again this year. A special thank you to Hanna Maedke

and Jody Sobeck for organizing the candy bar sale.

CEA Meeting

The CEA is planning to have a meeting on Sunday, April 11 at St. John Lutheran Church

starting at 11:00 am. All parents of our school children are members of the CEA and are

encouraged to attend these meetings.  We look forward to seeing you there.

Mission Offering

Our 2nd semester mission offering will be going to Camp Phillip in

Wautoma, WI. Camp Phillip provides relaxation in God’s creation and

renewal in Christ to youth, adults, families, churches and schools.

The mission offering from last week was $41. Our total for the 2nd

semester is $371.28. Mission offerings are collected on Friday as

the children go to chapel in church.  Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.


